CAPT Brad Johanson Endowment
 WOASF is proud to announce our newest endowment—The Brad Johnson Memorial Scholarship.  WOASF has awarded a CAPT Brad Johanson Memorial scholarship for the past two years, but now that the endowment is complete, the scholarship will be awarded as a four year renewable scholarship.  The endowment was funded through the generosity of Northrop Grumman Aerospace Systems. 
 CAPT Bradley Eugene Johanson joined the Navy in April 1977 and attended Jacksonville University from 1978 to 1980 graduating summa cum laude with a chemistry major. He obtained his Masters Degree in National Security and Strategic Studies at the US Naval War College in 1995. After serving for over 30 years in the US Navy, he retired in September 2008. During his naval career, he was the commanding officer of the VS-29 Dragonflies and of the transport dock USS Denver. His last assignment was as commanding officer of the aircraft carrier USS John C Stennis from 2005 to 2008. Shortly after retiring, he was diagnosed with Lou Gehrig's disease. He faced the disease with courage and, while able, helped raise over $11,000 for the Muscular Dystrophy Association to aid in ALS research. 
 WOASF is honored to play a part in honoring this great Naval Officer.
 

